

Our ref: 19.691

Joseph Maggs
Trust Secretary
East and North Hertfordshire NHS Trust

Coreys Mill Lane
Stevenage
Hertfordshire
SG1 4AB

14 January 2020

Telephone 01438 314333 Lister ext. 5543 Email: joseph.maggs@nhs.net

Dear Ola Michalik

## Freedom of Information Request - 19.691

I write regarding your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.

## Your request and our response (in blue):

- 1. Are you part of a collaborative bank? Yes.
- 2. If not are you considering this in your STP? N/A
- 3. If yes who is the current provider for the collaborative bank? NHSP
- 4. What are the fees for your collaborative bank?

There are no fees involved; the service is part of our managed service contract.

5. What savings have you made from the collaborative bank on your agency spend?
We can provide details of the amount spent on agency workers but we do not

have a benchmark to compare the spend against in order to assess the extent of any savings.

6. What % fill do you get from your collaborative bank?

2%

I hope that this information has helped you. If you are dissatisfied with the way in which your request has been handled please contact me in the first instance. Ultimately, of course, you have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner.

Yours sincerely

Joseph Maggs

Trust Secretary / Freedom of Information Officer